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KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION 

June 11, 2019 

Paula J. Murray 

Legal Assistant 
Kansas Corporation Commission 

RE: Docket No. 19-CONS-3325-CEXC-Arensman #2 

Dear Paula: 

2019-06-13 11:54:09 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
/s/ Lynn M . Retz 

This is to let you know that we do not need the Application for the Arensman #2 
well pit closure. The Application was sent April 5, 2019. The Arensman #2 well was 
Closed on April 23, 2019. I had asked my Lawyer to send you a Motion requesting 
the withdrawal of the Application, He didn't get that done and he is not in his office 
this week. This letter is to let the KCC know the Arensman #2 Pit closure Application 
is not needed any longer. The Docket can be closed. 

Thank you 
Marilyn Davis 
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